
Thank You to Branchville
Tuesday, August 26 2014 11:35 - 

On Saturday August 16, 2014 the members of The Riverdale Fire Department were given the
night off and had an end of summer party hosted by Chief Carpio. The members were able to
have the night off thanks to members from Branchville Volunteer Fire Company and Rescue
Squad were able and willing to provide staffing for our engine and ambulance company. While
here the members of Branchville answered several calls for service. 

This is just one example of Volunteers helping Volunteers. 
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